Ms. Langer comments on her impressions during her internship at EDRC: 


“During my internship at the EDRC I was given the opportunity to experience the wide activity of a very dedicated NGO in Romania. Being involved in the life of the Center I discovered the impressive variety and professionalism of the numerous projects that address essential issues in a multiethnic society such as in Transylvania.  Moreover, I encountered an inspiring atmosphere due to very friendly and helpful staff that provided me with valuable advice not only in terms of my own research but also on my interest in NGO management. 
I have benefited from access to useful sources, e.g. the Soros library, the EDRC’s very own books and materials; and especially the supportive openness to any kind of questions and discussions provided me with helpful and interesting ideas.”
